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The Christmas meeting for
Ballinafad Women’s Institute
met at noon at the home of
Don and Helen Brown. This
was a potluck dinner planned
by Betty Koperdraad and
Eileen Burt.

A couple of members were

Register Now for Christmas Programs

Owned & Operated by:
Halton Region Conservation Authority
2596 Britannia Road West

R.R. #2 Milton, Ontario, L9T 2X6

A unable to be present because
; yLis he of 1llness, one being the
Christmas Spirit Weekena Q‘a\%"% President Doreen Burt, so the
N meeting was conducted by

Dec. 17 & 18 Margaret Jamieson.

The husbands were present
at this meeting. After a fine
dinner complete with
Christmas pudding and
sauce, and cherry cheese
cake, we held a short
business meeting. The
husbands cleaned up the

Gift Certiticates
Available

The 197 Squadron of the Royal Canadlan Air

Cadets received a new commanding officer
recently as Lt. Peter Miles, (left) assumed
command from Capt. Ed Rulton, at a change

Husbands join ladies for Christmas lunch

GRACE MCENERY

kitchen and did-the dishes.

After the reading of
minutes, the main object of
business was the planning of
the Christmas baskets for
those who are not well. Helen
Brown convenes this project.
A day was chosen to make
them up and deliver them.

Current events were given

of command ceremony at M.Z. Bennett
School, December 5. Capt. Rulton has been
the commanding officer of the squadron for
the past four years.

TED BROWN photos

by Eileen Burt and we were
pleased that several of our 4-
H members had received
awards at the Achievement
Night held November 24, at
Brookville Hall. Doreen Burt
received an award for
leadership. Nathan Ella, and
Amy Cox were the other
recipients for high standing
and for completing projects.

The program consisted of
each member providing
either a Christmas poem,
historic reading or a game,
provided much amusement.
The meeting closed with an
exchange of gifts.

The next meeting will be
January 10, at the home of
Margaret Jamieson.

A CACACACTAY &

MERRY CHRISTMAS

FROM THE HALTON HILLS HYDRO-ELECTRIC
COMMISSION.

FOR THE THIRD YEAR IN A ROW WE
ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT
HYDRO RATES WILL DECREASE BY 2%.

THIS IS DUE TO OUR CONTINUING
COMMITMENT TO BETTER SERVING OUR
COMMUNITY.

SO HAVE A MERRY CHRISTMAS, ON US.
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